THE PRIME MINISTER

Oslo, 23. May 2024

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Government of Norway, | would like to extend my condolences for the death
of H.E. President Seyyed Ibrahim Raisi, H.E. Foreign Minister Hossein Amir-Abdollahian, and
the other Iranian officials involved in the fatal helicopter crash on 19. May.

Our thoughts are with the families of those that perished, and the people of Iran in this difficult
time.

Your sincerely,
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Jonas Gahr Stare

H.E. Mohammad Mokhber
Interim President of the Islamic Republic of Iran

Tehran



